
COUNCIL                  14 October 2020 

Report of the Chief Executive  
 

PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE - RESPONSE TO CONSULTATION 
 

1. Purpose of report 
 

To approve the Council’s response to the Planning for the Future consultation. 
 

2. Detail 
 

As a planning authority, this Council has been invited to respond to the 
consultation and a draft letter has been included at the appendix 2 for Full 
Council to consider. 
 
At the Planning the Committee held on 30 September 2020 the Committee It 
was proposed by Councillor D K Watts and seconded by Councillor D Grindell: 
“that a draft letter of response to the Planning for the Future Consultation be 
submitted to a meeting of full Council on 14 October 2020.” On being put to the 
meeting the motion was carried. It was therefore resolved that a draft letter of 
response to the Planning for the Future Consultation be submitted to a meeting 
of full Council on 14 October 2020. 

 
The report submitted to the Planning Committee which summarises the main 
points of the consultation is attached at appendix 1.  

 
3. Financial implications 

 
There are no financial implications. 

 
 

Recommendation 
 
The Council is asked to RESOLVE that the proposed response to the Planning 
for the Future consultation be approved and submitted.  

 
Background papers 
Nil 


